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Meeting Announcement: The President's Committee 
for People with Intellectual Disabilities 
Monday, August 3, 2015, 9:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. ET; and

Tuesday, August 4, 2015, 9:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. ET

The President's Committee for People with Intellectual Disabilities (PCPID) will host 
a two-day meeting for its members to discuss, finalize, and approve the 2015 PCPID 
Report to the President. PCPID members will also begin exploring the topics for the 
2016 PCPID report.

This meeting will be held in the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, 
Hubert H. Humphrey Building located at 200 Independence Avenue, S.W., 
Conference Room 800, Washington, D.C. 20201. As with all PCPID meetings, the 
public is welcome to observe in-person or via conference call.

To join the meeting by phone, dial (888) 469-0957; when prompted, enter passcode: 
8955387. For more information, please view the Federal Register Notice announcing 
the meeting.

PCPID is a federal advisory committee which promotes policies and initiatives that 
support independence and lifelong inclusion of people with intellectual disabilities 
in their respective communities. The committee includes representatives from
several federal agencies and 18 citizen members. The discussion and findings from 
each PCPID meeting are included in an annual report to the President.

Please visit the PCPID website for more information on its members and current 
activities.

BACK TO TOP

mailto:acl@public.govdelivery.com
mailto:Administration%20for%20Community%20Living%20%3Cacl@public.govdelivery.com%3E
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov
http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTUwNzIyLjQ3NDMzNzIxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE1MDcyMi40NzQzMzcyMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3NTE0MTcwJmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZmbD0mZXh0cmE9TXVsdGl2YXJpYXRlSWQ9JiYm&&&100&&&http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2015-07-06/pdf/2015-16488.pdf


Please do not respond to this e-mail. Contact Administration for Community Living 
SUBSCRIBER SERVICES

Manage Preferences | Unsubscribe | Help

This email was sent to kester@aging.sc.gov using GovDelivery, on behalf of: Administration for Community Living • One 
Massachusetts Avenue • Washington, D.C. 20001

http://links.govdelivery.com:80/track?type=click&enid=ZWFzPTEmbWFpbGluZ2lkPTIwMTUwNzIyLjQ3NDMzNzIxJm1lc3NhZ2VpZD1NREItUFJELUJVTC0yMDE1MDcyMi40NzQzMzcyMSZkYXRhYmFzZWlkPTEwMDEmc2VyaWFsPTE3NTE0MTcwJmVtYWlsaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZ1c2VyaWQ9a2VzdGVyQGFnaW5nLnNjLmdvdiZmbD0mZXh0cmE9TXVsdGl2YXJpYXRlSWQ9JiYm&&&105&&&http://acl.gov/About_ACL/Contact_Us/Index.aspx
mailto:kester@aging.sc.gov

